

SHIFTING DULLNESS

DAVISON SOCIETY NEWSLETTER DUKE UNIVERSITY SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

HOSPITAL BOX 2889

February 25 - March 1, 1974

YEARBOOK - All members of the class of 1974, as well as any other graduating student, are reminded that pictures for the yearbook must be submitted to Box 2831 by February 23. Those who do not have pictures may arrange to have them taken by contacting Steve Paris, Box 2817. Anyone wishing a copy of the yearbook should notify Manny Rothstein, Box 2831, by February 28. Only the number of books ordered by that date will be printed. The price is \$2.50 per copy.

AIR FORCE HEALTH PROFESSIONS SCOLARSHIP PROGRAM - The Air Force is now accepting applications from medical and dental students desiring to participate in the scholar-ship program for fiscal year 1975 (beginning July 1, 1974). Applications must be received by the Air Force Medical Recruiting Team in Raleigh not later than March 15, 1974. A selection committee will meet in April to make selections for fiscal year 1975 requirements. As of this date, the Air Force requirements for fiscal year 1975 have not been received at headquarters and there is a possibility thre will be no requirement for your year group. If this is the case, your application will be returned. Anyone wishing additional information concerning the Air Force Health Professions Scholarship, please write or call collect: US AIR FORCE MEDICAL RECRUITING OFFICE, 310 New Bern Avenue, P.O. Box 27566, Raleigh, NC 27611, phone 919-755-4130.

STUDENT-FACULTY SHOW - Get in touch with Chris Agner, Box 2703, if you're interested in helping out with the student-faculty show this spring. Any type of special talent (directing, acting, singing, technical work, etc.) can be used.

ANY STUDENT - interested in putting up a visiting medical student from February 25-April 19 please contact Dr. Sam Katz, Chairman of Pediatrics.

MIRMP - Any third year student interested in being nominated for a position on the Nation Intern and Resident Matching Program Board of Directors please contact Fred Sanfilippo, Box 2831.

CLINICAL ELECTIVES - Clinical electives open to medical students at the NIH are available for 1974-5 in the following subspecialties: Clinical Psychopharmacology, Endocrinology and Metabolism, Immunology, Infectious Diseases, and Oncology-Hematology. Information on these and how to apply is contained in a booklet in Dr. Gallemore's office. Applications will be received through April 1, 1974 and notifications will be made by April 22, 1974.

SOUTHERN MEDICAL JOURNAL - The journal of the Southern Medical Association is actively seeking medical student contributions. There is a student representative on the Editorial Board of the journal, and a new section is being created called "Special Features" with one of the main purposes being to offer a student forum. Case reports, review articles, original research, etc. by students are encouraged. In addition, the Southern Medical Association invites students to submit a paper for consideration for presentation at the November 1974 meeting in Atlanta. The title, authors and addresses and a 200 word abstract should be submitted by May 1 to Mrs. Pamela K. Galbaugh, Annual Meeting, Southern Medical Association, 2601 Highland Ave., Birmingham, Ala., 35205. For further information see Herb Clegg, Box 2749.